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North Canterbury Woodcraft 
Club Inc.   Northbrook Studios, 

Northbrook 
Rangiora 

 
Newsletter September 2021 

Club Program: October 2021 

Sat. 2nd Club Day 9.30am-3.30pm 

 

Wed. 6th Club Afternoon 1pm-4pm 

 

Thurs 7th Club Evening 7.00pm-9.00pm 

 

Wed. 13th Club Afternoon 1pm-4pm 

Committee meeting 

 

Thurs 14th Club Evening 7.00pm-

9.00pm 

 

Sat. 16th Club Day 9.30am-3.30pm 

 

Wed. 20th Course No 3, 9am-4pm 

   Club Afternoon 1pm-4pm  

 

Thurs 21st Club Evening 7.00pm-

9.00pm 

 

Wed. 27th Club Afternoon 1pm-4pm 

 

Thurs 28th Club Evening 7.00pm-

9.00pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

NCWC Committee 

 

President: 

   Noel Graham 03 349 8976 

    Email: 

ncwoodcraft193@gmail.com 

Vice President 

   Tony Matheson 03 310 7812 

Secretary 

   David Crawford 03 312 8002 

Treasurer  

    Mervyn Laws 03 423 3927 

Committee: 

    Norm Wood 03 313 8133     

    Paul Wanty 03 313 5346 

    Viv Milne 03 313 6811 

Newsletter Contributions to: 

    Viv Milne 

    email: milne@ps.gen.nz 
 

The Workshop is open during Covid Level 2.  

While in Level 2, members must sign in, wear a mask and observe social 

distancing. Only one lathe per table will be available. These restrictions will 

cease when we return to Level 1.  
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Thursday evening projects 

The October Thursday members’ night theme is making your own Kokeshi 

doll. See the photo below for examples. Paul says that the bigger doll on the 

left requires careful measurement, but the turning in 3 parts is not difficult. 

The 2 on the right are hollow, but he intends people to turn them whole. The 

head and body piece are fixed by a trapped peg as a neck which wobbles and 

would be fun to make. 

Painting/decorating is not arranged! 

 

 

 

Kokeshi dolls 

New Course 

Noel Graham will be starting a new NAW Course when he has sufficient 

members interested. This is the complete woodturning course. It takes place 

on Wednesday and is a full day, once per month. If you are interested, 

contact Noel. 
 

Reminder 

The Club is concerned about safety in the Clubrooms. There must 

always be two or more members in the Clubrooms when they are 

open.  
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Bowl turned and carved by Fay Alford 


